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Resolution 4 
Executive Office Transition Process 

 

WHEREAS 
Sigma Phi Epsilon members interested in running for an executive board 
position at their respective chapter should have a good understanding of the 
role before accepting the position; therefore, be it 

 
RESOLVED 

Any member must shadow the current executive board member or the 
respective position they are interested running for; and be it 

 
FURTHER RESOLVED 

That ADMINISTRATIVE POLICIES AND PROCEDURES SECTION 2 – 
CHAPTERS, 
CHARTERS, and AVCs inserting the following paragraph prior to 
paragraph G and re-letter subsequent paragraphs: 

 
G. Members interested in being considered for executive board positions during the 
annual chapter election process must be nominated for the position two months 
prior to election and shadow the current office holder prior to election in an effort to 
have a better understanding of how the position works and be more prepared. 

 

Committee: Bylaws Red Committee  
Committee Recommends: TBD 
Grand Chapter Action: TBD 
 

Van Augur, Chairman, Bylaws Red Committee 
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